
One hundred new beneficiaries trained in the "Humanitarian Corps" program of the AMAN-

International Foundation in 2010 

 

Abidjan (11.12.2010) - During 2010, the AMAN-International Foundation (FAI) offered a series of 

training sessions to more than a hundred new beneficiaries in the framework of its Humanitarian 

Corps (HC) program aimed at strengthening the capacities of young and old. 

 

Started already in 2007, the FAI-RENCAP-CH Program (Capacity Building of the Humanitarian Corps of 

the AMAN-International Foundation) gave the opportunity in 2010 to five groups of about twenty 

people who were integrated in this training to benefit from its unique content. 

 

The theoretical part of the training took place at the Foundation's premises where the beneficiaries 

were able to rub shoulders with the FAI team composed of its administrative staff and experts from 

the Humanitarian Corps program. 

 

The year 2010 saw the increased participation of several participants from all over Côte d'Ivoire, i.e. 

from the south, center, west and east of the country (San Pedro, Yamoussoukro, Gagnoa, Man 

among others). FAI officials congratulated all the participants from Abidjan, but in particular the 

various participants from the interior of the country who proved their great interest in this program 

by traveling from their cities and villages sometimes very far away four times to participate in the 

four cycles of this very ambitious program.  

 

In addition, during the year 2010, several eager requests from other African countries to follow the 

"FAI-RENCAP-CH" program in their own countries have been registered with the AMAN-International 

Foundation. FAI officials promised the various foreign applicants (individuals and NGOs) that the 

Foundation had been working for several months to set up a distance learning unit coupled with a 

Humanitarian Corps meeting program. 

The "FAI-RENCAP-CH" program that the Foundation has always wanted to orient on a supranational 

level in order to sensitize the population to social commitment is keeping its promises with a 

remarkable progression that it has been recording for some time. During the past three years, nearly 

500 people have already benefited from this innovative program of the AMAN-International 

Foundation. 


